

Dear Physician & Health Care Providers,

The Down Syndrome Association of the Valley (DSAV) has provided support to new parents of children with Down syndrome since 2007. Our outreach has primarily focused on hospitals, healthcare providers and social services. DSAV recognizes that physicians must increasingly deliver the news about the likelihood of a Down syndrome diagnosis.

As part of our Medical Outreach Program, DSAV continues to establish a collaborative relationship with local physicians & healthcare providers by offering reliable information and support to new and expectant parents learning about a diagnosis of Down syndrome. DSAV is providing complimentary, medically reviewed, accurate, and up-to-date materials from the National Center for Prenatal and Postnatal Down Syndrome Resources. We are also including our contact information for those parents who wish to speak with another parent or representative of our organization for more support.

Please contact us with any questions. We are also available to offer presentations.

Thank you,

Ken Jones, M.D.

DSAV Healthcare Outreach Committee Member